
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

March 20, 2025 

 

POSTPONED 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 

 

FROM: Roger Williams, Chairman 

 

 

The House Committee on Small Business hearing, titled “The Golden Age: Unleashing Main 

Street Through Deregulation,” scheduled for Wednesday, March 26, 2025, at 10:00 AM ET, in 

room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building has been postponed to Tuesday, April 1, 2025, 

at 10:00 AM ET. If you have any questions regarding the postponement, please contact Colin 

Hall at Colin.Hall@mail.house.gov. 
 

 

By Direction of the Chairman. 
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